
CIRCULAR 

 
August 31, 2025 

 

Sub: Handwriting competition for Grades 1 to 8 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that our school will be conducting a Handwriting 

Competition on Wednesday, 03/09/2025 for Grades 1 to 8. The event aims to promote 

neatness, clarity, and the art of beautiful handwriting among students. 

 

The competition will be held in two phases: 

 

Phase 1: Students’ class notebooks will be reviewed, and the best 5 students from each 

section will be shortlisted. 

 

Phase 2: The shortlisted students will be given a paragraph to write on an A4 sheet 

provided by the school. The date for Phase 2 will be announced later. 

 

 Note: Attendance of all students is important, as Phase 1 will be conducted 

during class time. 

 

This competition is a wonderful opportunity for students to showcase their handwriting 

skills, develop discipline in writing, and build confidence. 

 

We look forward to your support and encouragement to make this event a success. 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

STEM SCHOOL. 


